
             Bicton C of E Primary School and Nursery                       

Bicton Lane, Bicton, Shrewsbury, Shropshire. SY3 8EH 
Telephone: 01743 850212   Email: admin@bicton.shropshire.sch.uk  

Website: www.bictonschool.org.uk 

Head teacher: Mrs Natalie Johnson BA (Hons)   

September 2019 
Dear Parents and Guardians 

After-School Provision 

Our current arrangements are shown below, which were introduced on a trial basis in June 2019.   
 
We offer a club until 4:30, followed by after-school care from 4:30 until 5:30 Monday to Thursday, 
which includes a light snack e.g. beans/spaghetti on toast or crumpets. 
Friday club runs until 5:00 pm and also includes a light snack.  

Day Club from  
3:15 to 4:30 pm 

 
 
 

Collect children at 
4:30 from the  

Eco-room on the 
infant playground. 

After-school care from 
4:30 to 5:30 pm 

 
 
 

Collect children at 
5:30 from the  

Eco-room on the 
infant playground. 

Monday Fitness  
Children can take part 
in a range of activities 
and a light snack and 
drink will be provided. 

Tuesday Media & Film 

Wednesday Multi-sports 

Thursday Games and 
modelling 

Friday  Sport 
Brill (Y5 & 6 only) 

The cost from 3:15 to 4:30 is £2 per child. 
The cost from 4:30 to 5:30 is an additional £2:50, which includes a light snack and drink. 

(Total cost from 3:15 to 5:30 is £4.50) 
 
Children must be collected promptly at the end of their booked session, otherwise an additional fee 
will be payable. 
 
Families with 3 children only pay for the first 2 children – there is no charge for the 3rd child. 

The pedestrian gate is closed between 3:30 and 4:30 but we recognise that some parents may need to 
collect children before the end of club at 4:30. Parents should go to the main office between 3:30 and 
4:30 and the office staff will arrange for your child to be brought to the office. The pedestrian gate is 
reopened at 4:30 for children to be collected from the Eco-room. 

We ask that fees for breakfast/after-school clubs are paid at the start of the week and no later than 
the end of the week, as School cannot afford to cover the staffing costs if fees are not paid promptly. 
We thank you in advance for your support with this. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Natalie Johnson 
Head teacher           
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